Norman K. Barker, Consulting Geologist
“Specializing in Qil & Gas since 1955”7

3700 Piermont, N.E.  Aibuquerque. New Mexico 87111 »  Phone {505) 296-5827

October 23, 1974

Mr. Jim Knauf

United States Geological Survey
P.0. Box U

Artesia, New Mexico 88201

RE: Twelve Point Development Plan for Surface Use for
Proposed 2200 Foot San Andres Wildcat to be Located
~in the NW/4, NW/4, Section 27, T. 12 S., R. 27 E.,
N.M.P.M., Chaves County, New Mexico.

Dear Mr., Knauf:

My development plan as referenced above is as follows:

i, See Map Exhibit #1.

2. See Map Exhibit #1 & #2. The proposed access road will
be no wider than 12 feet and approximately 700 feet in
length. The surface of this road will be compacted.

3. See Map Exhibit #3.

4. See Map Exhibits #1 & # 2.

5. See Map Exhibit #1. There are no existing tank batteries
and/or flow lines within a one-half mile radius of the
proposed location,

§. The small amount of water necessary for this shallow cabl

e

tool test will be purchased locally and stored on location

in a skid-mounted tank or in a tank truck. There are no
water lines in this area.
7. All waste materials including garbage, trash, cuttings,

etc. will be placed in large plastic sacks and transported

to a proper city dump site in either Artesia or Roswell,
New Mexico.,

8. Not Applicable. No permanent structures or camp sites will

be utilized.

9. Not applicable. ©No airstrips will be used on this project.




